
JEWISH BOYS’ PARTY 
HELD AT SYNAGOGUE

Another in the series of par- ; 
ties for Jewish boys in armed 
services w as held Tuesday eve-1 
ning at Beth Israel synagogue 
with Lt Col Raymond Lang and 
Chaplain Henry Bernstein, both 
of the United States Army and 
stationed at Ft. William* as
guests along with several of the 
boys from nearby army posts

The regular army service was 
conducted by Chaplain Bcrn-
•tein following which Col Lang 
gave a very fine and interesting 
talk. Refreshments were served 
and a social evening enjoyed by 
all. Several civilian members 
of the community were present 
also. These parties are proving 
very popular with the boys and 
will be continued until further
notice


